
The College has completed 37 years realising its vision to impart higher education to the learners 

mostly coming from economically weaker families in the southern periphery of the state of Manipur. 

Being located in a rural area and mainly attended by the students belonging to scheduled caste, 

scheduled tribe, OBC and minority, the management from the very inception of the college targeted 

to open as many subjects as feasible so as to give advantage to the unprivileged learners of this area. 

So far the college is able to open as many as 19 subjects which is considered as one of the highest 

compared to any other college of the state. 

                It has been a long-cherished dream of the college to open vocational courses and skill 

development programmes in the college. The IQAC of the college has also targets some such 

programmes such as food technology, fishery, yoga etc. in the annual plan during the year under 

report. The aim and objective of opening such courses is to provide skill for livelihood to some of the 

graduates who are not benefitted to that extant by the knowledge gained through the study of 

general degree courses. Adopting the national policy of skill development and the UGC scheme of 

vocational programme, the college applied for opening vocational courses in food processing, 

computer hardware technology and fishery. The department of Higher and Technical Education, 

Govt. of Manipur in its office memorandum No. 14/20/2017-HE/RUSA dated the 3rd July, 2017 has 

approved the college for opening vocational course in the Food processing and Preservation 

Technology under RUSA from the academic session 2017-18. 

 The students of the college are allowed to pursue this vocational course side-by-side general 

B.A./B.Sc. degree course according to the guideline of the UGC. It is expected that the students 

would be benefited by this additional skill imparted in the college. This would surely empower them 

by giving opportunity of alternative employment. 


